
October 5, 2021 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Jeri Vogt, Chairperson presiding.  All members were present. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.  The minutes from the September 20, 2021 Four-County 

meeting were also read, amended and approved. 

The Board approved the change of status for Hunter Lilleholm, Maintenance Employee II and Damon Crampton, Maintenance 

Employee III in the Engineer’s Department. 

 The Board approved the retirement of Barb Ruser, Deputy Treasurer in the Treasurer’s Department. 

The Board met with Brent Trucke of Ziegler to discuss future motor grader purchases.  They also discussed delays in repairs due 

to part shortages. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Skoog to approve the purchase of 25,000 ton of Maintenance Gravel for $8.25/ton 

from Hallett Materials from the pit near Anthon. 

  Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board met with Sheri Neddermeyer, County Treasurer to discuss a plan for filling the open position in the Motor Vehicle 

Department. 

A motion was made by Heiden, seconded by Schultz to approve the 28E Agreement with Elderbridge Agency on Aging. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board approved the Sheriff’s Quarterly Report for July through September 2021. 

The Board approved the Recorder’s Quarterly Report for July through September 2021. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:13 o’clock A.M. 

After the Board meeting, the Board met with Jake Langholz, IT Director to migrate their emails to the new Office365. 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

meeting. 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairperson 


